
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor                                Term:  2  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
In English, we have been writing about our experiences 

and trips into the community. Students have been 

communicating well with librarians and garden centre 

staff. We use switches, communication aids, Makaton, 

gesture and our voices, to communicate. We have 

been to Newbury library, and to the garden centre and 

are doing really well with transitions. The Librarian has 

invited us back for a special project in the library, in 

January. We have enjoyed choosing books to take 

back to school.  

We loved going to the garden centre and seeing all 

the special Christmas lights. We hope you like the 

photos on your Christmas cards!    

We have had some special visitors this term, and we 

very excited to have a pop party with Singing hands! 

We also enjoyed a visiting panto. We have also taken 

part in Remembrance day and Christmas activities with 

other classes.  

We have been working very hard as a team, towards 

the Agricultural Challenge. We have finished our 

collage, which is a view out of our classroom window. 

We have even made the squirrels and ducks that 

sometimes visit! We have been working on lots of crafts 

to help with our competition. Some of us have 

especially enjoyed painting and getting messy, and 

have been communicating more and finished really 

well.  

Windsor class have been working on developing our 

understanding of shapes and patterns in maths this 

term. We have been finding patterns in Rangoli and in 

Pudsey bear pictures. We have made repeating shape 

and Christmas patterns. We are getting really good at 

using giant peg boards to make patterns too. We have 

also been practicing our money skills in our snack shop 

lessons.  

In cooking lessons, we have been exploring textures, 

and have made toast, cheese straws and rice Krispie 

Christmas puddings! Some of us are starting to follow 

recipes and are helping to do the washing up.  

In PSHE, we have been learning about annual health 

checks, at the doctors. We made letters, detailing our 

preferences and adaptions, which we have sent home. 

Just a reminder that all people with an EHCP, can book 

an annual health check, with their GP.   

Some of us have been enjoying rebound therapy, and 

hydro therapy and have been doing so well.  

We have been busy practicing our Christmas show 

song, we hope you enjoyed watching it. We hope you 

have a lovely Christmas holidays. We are looking 

forward to lots of exciting trips and activities 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

First day back: 7th January 2025 

 


